
 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
October 2, 2016 

 

Saturday October 1st                 
 9:00 Marguerite Spears req. by The Gard Family 
 5:30 Ruth Germano req. by Lisa Cribari & 
   Raymond Infarinato  
 

Sunday, October 2nd                
 7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members of 
   St. Patrick’s Parish 
 9:00 Marie & Joseph Capone req. by Rosemary 
   Capone 
 10:30 Bernard Kosakowski, Sr. req. by The 
   Kosakowski Family  
 Noon Vincent J. & Vincent D. Luccarelli req. by  
   Family   
 5:30 Anna Manna req. by Mary Ann & Frank  
   Manna 
 

Monday, October 3rd   
 7:00 Joseph Ciacci req. by The Larkin Family  
 9:00 For Those Condemned to Die req. by   
   Respect Life 
  

Tuesday, October 4th  
 7:00 Philip McGrory req. by Jane & Dan Hickey   
 9:00 Santa Galbo & Santo Muscarello req. by  
   The Franco Family  
  

 Wednesday, October 5th  
 7:00 Bob Eidam req. by Family   
 9:00 Martha Dursi req. by Jackie & Herb Tinsley 
   

Thursday, October 6th  
 7:00 Paul McDevitt req. by The Elms Family  
 9:00 Dorothy M. Reiter req. by The Eadie Family  
 

Friday, October 7th  
 7:00 For St. Patrick’s Catechists  
 9:00 Robert Curran req. by Family 
 

Saturday October 8th                 
 9:00 Aileen & Don Barton req. by Leila & Phil Longo 
 5:30 Victoria Kosakowski req. by Emilie Kosakowski  
 

Sunday, October 9th             
 7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members of 
   St. Patrick’s Parish 
 9:00 Rosemary DeRuzza req. by The Corgan Family  
 10:30 Rita O’Leary req. by Mary Ann & Bill Riley 
 Noon Robert Nicosia req. by The Barrett Family  
 5:30 Avielle Richman (Newtown) req. by  
   The Smith Family  

 

 
Recent Collection 

September 25th - $8,325 

 

Pray for the Sick 

Tatum Allen, Virginia Barrett, Zoe Bonowitz, Lauren 
Dittrich Bilyeu, Dot Citro, Deidre Conran, Conner 
Curran, Betty D’Alton, Frankie Dezell, Maureen 
Doran, Kathleen Ducksworth, Helen Flower, Jean 
Gallagher, Jeffrey Greason, Leslie Hammerschmidt, 
Margaret Harrington, Christopher Hooper, Richard 
Hughes, Christine Iannino, John Li Conti Frank 
Kearns, Hank Kensing, Joyce Kersh, Marlene Linz, 
Kevin Mahoney, Diane Malichio, Robert Mangone, 
Steve Mazzei, Jim Murphy, John Pasquale, Chris 
Schate, Robert Schimpf, Gina Seagrave, Kirk 
Siegwarth, Christine Young, Eileen Riley Zawada, 
and all who request our prayers.  
 

 It is a privilege and a duty for us to pray for those 
commended to our prayers.  From time to time we start a 
new list to make sure that it is up-to-date. If we have 
removed someone who should remain on the list, please 

call the Parish Office at 234-3344. 

 

Partner–in–Faith Prayer 
Heavenly Father, we ask your blessings and 
protection on the people of Sacred Heart Parish.  We, 
your children at St. Patrick’s, invoke your name on 
their behalf.  We are grateful for all you have given us 
and in return we are mindful of those who have less 
than we do.  Bless us all and keep us close to you.  
May the example of your Son, Jesus Christ, be the 
strength that will make us one in you. This we ask 

through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen.       .  

 

OCTOBER 2, 2016 
RESPECT LIFE SUNDAY 

 

Respect Life 
Each year our nation allows 1,300,000 of its children to 
dies at the hands of abortionists – over 58 million since 
1973. Please join your neighbors in a legal, peaceful and 
prayerful witness that abortion takes the life of the pre-
born child and harms the mother. Our local Life Chain will 
be held on Sunday, October 2nd in Mt. Kisco on Main 
Street between Northern Westchester Hospital and 
Moger Avenue from 2-3:30pm (rain or shine). Signs will 
be provided at locations along the route. PLEASE COME 

AND BRING A FRIEND. 

 

Respect Life Meeting 
There will be a Respect Life Meeting in the 
Church Meeting Room after the 9am Mass on 
Monday, October 3rd.  

 
 
 
 
 



From the Pastor’s Desk 
 

First, I would like to thank the people who 
chose to take part in the Parish Pilgrimage to Saint 
Patrick’s Cathedral and walk through the Holy Door 
as designated by His Eminence, Timothy Michael 
Cardinal Dolan. God provided us with perfect 
weather; the Cathedral Renovations were 
spectacular, The Harbor Lights Sail on the Circle 
Line was totally enjoyable. But the free-flowing 
conversations and overall friendliness of everyone 
involved was for me the most enjoyable.  
 Before I was told that I was being assigned to 
St. Patrick’s, Bedford, I had made plans to spend just 
under two weeks in Northern Italy. We fly into Venice 
with two nights just off of St. Mark’s; than two nights 
in the Veneto (Mira).  Verona and Norcia follow with 
two each.  (Norcia is the birthplace of St. Benedict 
[July 11] and his twin sister St. Scholastica [Feb. 
10]).  They recently had an earthquake there this 
past August. And finally giving veracity to the old 
saying (all roads lead to Rome) we will spend three 
full days in Roma. I have been blessed with many 
trips to Rome, including my sabbatical that lasted 3½ 
months, so I don’t expect to see something new but 
I do expect to eat my way through the entire city, at 
some known and some still unknown restaurants or 
trattorias. 
 Normally, The Archdiocese of New York offers 
a weeklong workshop on how to be a better Pastor.  
For the last few years it has been offered during the 
last week of October. But this year it was moved up 
one week.  Therefore, I return from Italy on Sunday 
the 16th but on Monday the 17th I drive out to Spring 
Lake where the workshops are ‘iffy’ but being with 
100 other Pastors is invaluable.  
 So, please pray for me, I promise to pray for 
you at all the shrines and holy places. And please be 
extra kind to Fr. Joseph, he will be here the whole 
time I am away.    
 

OPEN HOUSE AT FAIRFIELD PREP 
 Fairfield Prep invites all 7th and 8th Grade boys 
and their families to an OPEN HOUSE Sunday, 
October 2, 2016 from 2-4pm. Meet faculty, 
administrators and student to learn more about 
Fairfield Prep’s many offerings. For directions to 
Prep and to create your online Prep Admissions 
Account, visit the Fairfield Prep website at 
www.fairfieldprep.org and click on the Admissions 
page  

 
 
 
 

Words of Pope Francis 
 

“Looking at Jesus we see he chose the path of 
humility and service. Rather, he himself is this path. 
Jesus was not indecisive; he was not indifferent. He 
made a decision and followed it through until the 
end. He decided to become man and as a man to 
become a servant until his death on the Cross. This 
is the way of love, there is no other. Therefore we 
see that love is not simply social assistance and not 
in the least social assistance to reassure 
consciences. No, that is not love, that is business, 
those are transactions. Love is free. Charity, love is 
life choice, it is a way of being, a way of life, it is a 
path of humility and of solidarity. There is no other 
way for this love: to be humble and in solidarity with 
others." 

 

Spiritual Exercises of St Ignatius of Loyola 
“Come to me, all you who labor and are burdened, and 

I will give you rest.” Matthew 11:28 
 

SPIRITUAL EXERCISES are an opportunity to retreat 
from the hectic world and encounter Jesus Christ in 
a profound and personal way. The retreat focus’s 
on the Gospels and fullness of the Catholic faith, 

opening the soul to the transforming power of grace. 

Offered by the Legionaries of Christ, the retreat is 
comprised of guided meditations, private 

reflections, Mass, opportunities for Confession and 
spiritual direction. 

 

FOR WOMEN: Oct 7-9  Feb 24-26  Jun 23-25 
Register early to secure a spot – private room and 

bathroom 
St Lawrence Retreat Center Beacon, NY 

Go to regnumchristinyctnj.org or (914) 244 3685 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

BEREAVEMENT SERIES 
 

St. Patrick's will be offering a 7-session series on 
Saturday mornings from October 8th to November 
19th. This series, facilitated by Dr. Sally Dolan, will 
deal with Grief and Bereavement. Perhaps you have 
lost a loved one in the past year or so. We all grieve 
in this situation. Experience tells us that when we are 
able to share our grief with others who are going 
through the same feelings, it can be part of a 
wonderful healing process. If you want more 
information, please call the Parish Office at 234-
3344. 

http://www.fairfieldprep.org/


 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sacred Heart Open House 
Stuart Scholarship 

Sacred Heart Greenwich will host an Open 
House for students interested in Grades 9 -12 on 
Thursday, October 13 at 6:00 pm. The evening will 
include student-led tours, a curriculum presentation, 
classroom demonstrations and a panel on student 
life.  

Sacred Heart is also pleased to offer the Stuart 
Scholarship to incoming and rising 9th grade 
students. The Stuart scholarship is a merit 
scholarship of $10,000 awarded to qualified 
candidates during each of her four years of Upper 
School at Sacred Heart.  For more information about 
scholarship requirements and the scholarship 
application process please visit 
www.cshgreenwich.org/stuartscholarship or call the 

Admission Office at 203.532.3534.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ST. PATRICK'S GOLF OUTING 

 

Join us for a wonderful afternoon and evening 
of golf and food! Proceeds go to St. Patrick's 

Educational Ministry. 
 

SALEM GOLF CLUB 
NORTH SALEM 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2016 

 
Can’t make it for golf? Join us for dinner! 

Information & brochure at the church entrance. 

 

CANTOR NEEDED 
If there are any parishioners who would be willing to 
take on the responsibility of being the Cantor at the 
Sunday 5:30 Mass, please contact Mark Adamy at 
mark@markadamy.com or (917) 566-6860.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

55+ Club of St. Patrick’s Trip to 
WESTCHESTER BROADWAY THEATRE 

Elmsford, NY 
“CHRISTMAS INN” 

Thursday, December 15, 2016 
A classic celebration of the Holiday Season! 

 

(Plan to arrive by 11:30am for Lunch; Show at 
1:00pm.) LUNCH & SHOW $55. Paid reservations 
accepted until 10/15/16. Please make checks payable 
to 55+ Fund and mail to: Marian Senatore, PO Box 431 
Pound Ridge NY 10576. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please tear off and mail with your check: 
 

 

Name_______________________________________ 

 

Address ____________________________________ 

 

Tel_________________________________________ 

Please indicate “Theater” on your check. 

 

 

 

Three  Three To Get Married 
                   you, your fiancé and God 
 
             As you plan your wedding, take a  
weekend for yourselves to plan your marriage. 

This day program satisfies the  
Pre-Cana requirements for the  

Archdiocese of New York. Offered by 
Legionaries of Christ Regnum Christi  

NY Tri-State 
Jan 20-22, 2017 Resurrection Preschool,  

Rye, NY   
  Oct 14-16, 2016 Apr 28-30, Oct 13-15 2017  

St Patrick’s Old Cathedral, Soho, NY 
For more info go to regnumchristinyctnj.org  

  Or call 914 244.3685 
 

 

http://www.cshgreenwich.org/stuartscholarship
mailto:mark@markadamy.com

